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Subject: New zoning 

From: Nancy LaTendresse  
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 10:20 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: LoBuPa <lobupa@googlegroups.com> 
Subject: New zoning  

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow 
directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe. 

Dear planning board, 

This new plan that allows for building lot line to lot line will dictate that architects will only place windows on the street 
side of new buildings.  Any other windows might be obscured by adjacent owners (back and sides) building lot line to lot 
line as well. This will condemn residents of new buildings under this code to live in cave like conditions. Do we really need 
to be this crowded? 

Please rethink this proposal. 

Nancy LaTendresse 
1415 Packard 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 

Sent from my iPhone 


